
Bagnell Statement on U.S. Air Force Fatality in
Cheyenne, Wyoming

WESTPORT, CT, UNITED STATES, July 31,

2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Connecticut

attorney Jeff Bagnell has issued the

following statement on the FE Warren

Air Force fatality involving a Sig Sauer

firearm:

"The death of an Airman at F.E. Warren

Air Force Base last Sunday is a

profound tragedy. I extend my condolences to his family, fellow service members, and the

broader Air Force community affected by this terrible loss.

The decision by the Air Force Global Command to suspend the use of the M18 pistol following

this incident was well advised. The M18 is a military-issued variant of the Sig Sauer P320, a semi-

automatic pistol that has been the subject of litigation involving my office and others for many

years.  Since early 2017, I have sent at least eleven formal warnings to Sig's management of the

risk of severe injuries including death. We now have the first military fatality involving this

platform - adding to hundreds of law enforcement and civilian injuries and deaths.  Unless Sig

issues a clear safety warning or mandatory recall of the P320, it will keep happening.

This latest tragedy calls for a profound change of direction. Those who carry firearms in service

to our country and communities must be able to trust that they are safe for themselves, and

those around them, and will not fire without a trigger pull."

https://www.warren.af.mil/News/Releases/Article/4251188/90th-missile-wing-confirms-on-base-

airman-fatality/
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